
 

 

Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 
or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE FEBRUARY 12 FEBRUARY 19 
Song Leader Phil Forrest  

Announcements Wesley Frick  

Opening Prayer Steve Anderson  

Scripture Reading Daniel Forrest  

Sermon Claude Pharr  

Closing Prayer Matthew Brown  

Opening Prayer  Jered Markman 

Sermon  Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer  John Davenport 

Lord’s Table Phil Forrest  

Wed Song Leader Phil Forrest  

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Tom Davenport  

Servers  Mark Koontz  
 Rick Brown  

 Steve Anderson  

 Wesley Frick  

Prepare/Cleanup The Koontzs  

Bread Deborah Dull  

    LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.399.2201 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 

    

           
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     God through the prophet Amos reminded Israel of the 
great privilege they enjoyed as God’s chosen people.  He 
said, “You only have I known of all the families of the 
earth.” (Amos 3:2)  It all started with their forefather 
Abraham and was later confirmed at Mount Sinai when 
God said to them, “Now therefore, if ye will obey my 
voice indeed, and keep my covenant, then ye shall be a 
peculiar treasure unto me above all people.” (Exodus 
19:5)  What a privilege to be God’s special people. 
 
     But with privilege goes responsibility.  It was expected 
of Israel that they obey the voice of God and keep his 
covenant.  But they did not.  And so the rest of the state-
ment from Amos was a pronouncement of punishment: 
“Therefore I will punish you for all your iniquities.” (Amos 
3:2). 
 
     Today we Christians are God’s special people.  “Ye are 
a chosen generation, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, a 
peculiar people.” (1 Peter 2:9)  But let’s not forget that 
with privilege goes responsibility – responsibility to love 
and obey God. 

Claude 



  HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  Kim Kinder 

 
Sunday February 12 

WELCOME VISITORS 
Visitors, you are our honored guests!  Please fill out a visitor  card 
and put in collection plate.  If you are looking for a church home, 
we would love to have you as a part of our family. If you would 
like for someone to visit you or have some other need, please 
let us know. We hope you will worship with us again soon! 

UPCOMING AREA EVENTS 
 

Febrary 24 Friday Singspiration 2017 at Center Grove 

February 25 Saturday Ladies Day 8am-1:00pm at the Cary 
church of Christ (see flyer on board to register) 

March 10 Friday Singspiration 2017 at Rock Hill, SC 

March 11 Saturday Carolina Men’s Fellowship at Gold Hill 
Road church of Christ in Fort Mill, SC 

March 31 Friday Singspiration 2017 at Archdale 

    UPCOMING EVENT S 
 

February 12 Today Ladies Luncheon for Brooke Frick at Jin 
Jin restaurant after morning worship service 

February 14 Tuesday JCM Bible Study at 7pm 

  HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
  Kim & Kirby Kinder Saturday February 18 

PRAYER LIST  

Sarah Eure, Deborah Dull’s mother, started                                
chemotherapy this past week. 

Belinda Nuckols 
Jerry Nuckols, Eddie’s brother, has liver cancer.                                    

He has surgery scheduled on March 6. 

Larry Warner  
Sylvia White, Glenda Barber’s sister, has colon                  

cancer. 

Penny Austin 

Robert Cole  

Logan Condra  

Estelle Kluttz 

Joe Koontz 

Betty Spencer 

 SHUT- INS 
Vergie Farmer 
Sadie Rice 
Wanda Scott 

Dorothy  Smith 
Larry Warner 
 

NEWS 

 
 
 

We plan to have a Question/Answer Service 
on a Sunday Evening soon. Please put your ques-
tions in the suggestion box in the back hall. 

Wesley Frick has accepted a promotion with Duke Power. 
He, Brooke, Kinsley, Thomas, and baby will be relocating 
to Spartenburg in the next couple of months. We will 
miss them terribly and wish them much happiness in 
their new home. 

Matthew Forrest is raising money for his Eagle Scout pro-
ject. See back board for details. 


